DURHAM COLLEGES STAFF CRICKET CLUB

Minutes of the A.G.M. held on Wednesday 6th March 1985, in the Seminar Room of the Department of Anthropology.

Present: B. Whetton (Chair), M. Bryce, P. Collins, R. Foley (Secretary), J. Sandbach, C. Warbrick and J. White.

1. Apologies

Apologies were received from: J. Anstee, E. Fuller, and B. Lander.

2. Minutes of the Last Meeting

The minutes of the AGM 1984 were approved.

3. Matters Arising

There were no matters arising.

4. Election of Officers

The following officers were elected:

Chairman: Brian Lander
Captain: John Sandbach
Vice-Captain: David Parker
Secretary: Robert Foley
Treasurer: Peter Collins
Auditor: Brian Lander

The offices of President and Vice-President are vacant.

It was agreed that John White should act as Secretary if Robert Foley was away in the academic year 1985-6.

5. Chairman's Report

No report.

6. Captain's Report

A list of results for 1984 were presented (attached to minutes). The Captain reported on a generally successful season, with 13 matches played, 7 won and 6 lost. The team was generally well-balanced, and the captain received strong support from players and from the Vice-Captain, Ray Pallister. The Captain highlighted the great success of the fixture with the City Councillors.

7. Treasurer's Report

The Treasurer presented the Club's accounts which have yet

to be audited. The Club's resources are becoming depleted. It was agreed that the Subscription should be fixed at £0.00, and that the Match Fee was to be raised from £0.50 to £1.00. Old equipment was to be discarded and given to charity.

8. Secretary's Report

The Secretary presented a provisional fisture list for the 1985 season.

9. Any Other Business

It was agreed that Outdoor nets would be booked for Monday evenings.